Week beginning 11™" March 2022

This week we took part in British Science Week. We carried out some STEM activities and took our learning
outside to continue our living things investigation, it was all very exciting! We even learned about a
famous scientist called Rachel Carson and used the ground to share her message and her legacy.
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Our teachers set us a STEM challenge where
we could only use paper and tape to make
the tallest tower we could. We needed to
think carefully about how we attached the
paper together and how we would make our
structure strong. This gave us an insight to
what it is like to be an engineer.

We used water and food colouring
to do some colour mixing. We know
that it happened quickest with less
kitchen towel because it was thinner
and more absorbent.

Finally, we went back outdoors and
explored the trees around school. We
did some rubbings of the bark on the
trunks and compared them. We could
see how not all trees are the same and
how some have weathered over the
winter in different places.




